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STATEMENT OF ADMINISTRATION POLICY 
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The Administration strongly opposes House passage of H.J. Res. 59, making continuing 

appropriations for fiscal year 2014 and for other purposes, because it advances a narrow 

ideological agenda that threatens our economy and the interests of the middle class. The 

Resolution would defund the Affordable Care Act, denying millions of hard-working middle 

class families the security of affordable health coverage. 

 

If the President were presented with H.J. Res. 59, he would veto the bill. 

 

The Administration is willing to support a short-term continuing resolution to allow critical 

Government functions to operate without interruption and looks forward to working with the 

Congress on appropriations legislation for the remainder of the fiscal year that preserves critical 

national priorities, protects national security, and makes investments to spur economic growth 

and job creation for years to come. 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

 


